
Please return your model vehicle on Monday 28th February 

                       

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Holiday Project 

February half term 2022 

 

Throughout history, many people have had different and interesting views of how 
the world was created. Next term, we will be learning about what each of the major 
world religions believed happened. 
 
 For your holiday project, we are asking you to research how people from long ago 
long ago thought the world was created.  

   

 

 

 

Your challenge is to research Greek, Viking or Aztec views on creation and present 

your findings however you would like (as a poster, storyboard or on Bgfl).You 

could also visit Handsworth library to complete some research. We will share your 

findings in our first lesson next term. 

 

      

    

 

 

  

 


